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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Turkey 27 January 2015.

Statement by Norway.

Norway thanks the Turkish delegation for its presentation and a thorough national report.

During last year’s protests, Turkish police demonstrated excessive use of force to dissolve crowds. Norway recommends Turkey to revise this practice and to protect its inhabitants’ rights to freedom of assembly and of association. 

We are concerned by reports of increased intervention in the media and journalists self-censorship. Norway recommends that Turkey refrain from censoring social and conventional media and ensure that freedom of expression is safeguarded in all forms, including the arts. 

Turkey has established a National Human Rights Institution since last hearing. We highlight the importance of ensuring the independence of such institutions, in line with the Paris principles. We recommend Turkey to ensure that civil society actors, including marginalized groups like those representing LGBT persons, are included in the implementation and follow-up of human rights obligations, including UPR recommendations.
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